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We are hiring! 

We would like to thank Mrs Kirkpatrick who has 
stepped in and covered the role of school cleaner 
while Mrs Bell has been off on sick leave.  

 

 

Mrs Kirkpatrick is finishing this week and we need a 
temporary cleaner for 2hours per day to 
help Mr Porter keep the school in tip top 
condition. The hours are 3.30pm-5.30pm 
daily. If you would be interested, please 
contact the school office to let us know. 

 

School Council news 

Do you have lots of old toys cluttering the house 
that nobody plays with anymore? Do you want to 
clear some space? The school council love running 
shops in school and would like to run a bring and 
buy sale this term. If you have any toys, games, 
teddies etc that your children have finished with but 
are still in good condition, the school council are 
collecting for their sale next week. Any items can be 
sent in with the children until Friday 10th March. 

 

 

 

Class assemblies coming up 

Our next class assemblies for parents are coming 
up this term. Mrs McClure’s class will be sharing 
their learning on Wednesday 8th March. Parents 
with children in this class are very welcome to join 
our assembly to see the children share their 
learning. Mrs Harris’s class will hold their class 
assembly on Wednesday 29th March. 

 

BINGO! 

We will be holding a family bingo 
night on Friday 10th March from 6.30pm-8pm. 
Tickets will be on sale next week and cost £3 per 
adult and £1.50 per child. Book your tickets on the 
school gateway app. There are limited spaces so 
get in quick if you don’t want to miss out! 

St. Patrick’s Day 

There are no school dinners available on 17th March 
due to the St.Patrick’s day holiday. We do not take 
this day as holiday so all children will need to bring 
a packed lunch to school. The School Council have 
asked if we can have a non-uniform day and 
everybody wears green instead in exchange for a 
donation to their kitty. (suggested 
donation of £1) Maybe you could 
pack a ‘green themed’ lunchbox!  

Now there’s a challenge!! 

 

Shared Education  

After 6 years, our shared education programme is 
coming to an end. We have one more class trip to 
go which will see the P6 and P7 classes enjoying a 
free trip to Airtastic. After that, we will have a couple 
of celebration events to finish off in style.  

 

 

 

Our final outing with St. Marys’ will be a joint, whole 
school trip to the cinema on Monday 20th March and 
we will then have an outdoor activity day on 
Tuesday 21st March where each school can see 
what the other has used the funding for in 
developing their outdoor spaces. We have really 
benefitted from the Shared Education funding over 
the past 6 years and hope that there will be a 
replacement for the programme coming soon so 
that we can continue to enjoy our partnership with 
our friends from St. Marys.  

 

Parent Appointments – advance notice! 

School will close at 12.45pm on Monday 6th – Weds 
8th March to enable parent teacher appointments to 
take place. 

Coming up. 

6th-8th Mar – Parent Teacher appointments 
8th Mar – P4/5 class assembly 
10th Mar – P6/7 trip to Airtastic (Shared Ed) 
10th Mar – BINGO night (PFA) / Mother’s Day sale 
17th Mar – Go green day (no school dinners) 
20th Mar – whole school cinema trip (Shared Ed) 
21st Mar – outdoor activity day (Shared Ed) 
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